
 

 

   

     

     

      

    

     

 

  

  

November 1, 2018 

To Whom it may Concern: 

As a faculty member at the University of Tampa, it has come to my attention that efforts are 

being made to unionize our workgroup. After examining the issues from both sides, I have 

decided that it is not in our best interests to unionize at this time.  Rather than bringing our 

faculty together, this move threatens to divide us from each other and from the administration. 

As such, I support voting “No” on the unionization initiative. 

T. Bahadi, Lecturer I 

Department of Mathematics 

University of Tampa 




